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January 8, 1993
BULLETIN #546
BULLETIN TO ALL MEMBERS: 
RE: CALIFORNIA UNFAIR CLAIMS SETTLEMENT PRACTICES 
REGULATIONS

Referring to our prior Bulletin #543 dated December 21, 1992 concerning the aforementioned subject, 
the Department of Insurance has changed the subchapter assigned to the new Unfair Claims Settlement 
Practices Regulations. As originally approved, the regulations were to be found at Title 10, Chapter 5, 
Subchapter 8 of the California Code of Regulations. The citation has been changed to Title 10, Chapter 
5, Subchapter 7.5 of the California Code of Regulations. 

James S. Pugh
Assistant Manager
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